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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

The Gold Butterfly project will greatly impact traffic on Willow Creek Rd and will have major impacts on the
wildlife, environment and community for an extended period of time. This area has been a quiet and serene place
where the wildlife find sanctuary and the environment has been consciencly preserved. consistent heavy
machinery traffic will disrupt all aspects of this area and have long term impacts on a greater area than just the
land directly around the road. The wildlife that is enjoyed and recreated around will be disrupted and the
environment will have long terms effects from the pollution and disruption.

Beyond the obvious environmental impact that should be reconsidered, there is the impact it will have on the
community that calls this are home. The sound and traffic impact will be very disruptive and be a stark contrast to
the areas current state which is why all of the landowners choose to make this their homes.

The road itself will succumb to extensive wear and tear due to the machinery. The road itself is already very
rough and worn and the road should be improved and maintenance throughout the process as well a full road

improvement at the end to allow the inhabitants of this are to safely access their homes.

Thank you



